

Name :

No :

Date :

Grade : 7th (Seventh Grade)



WORKSHEET

To understand and know about descriptive people

TASK I

Read the text ! After that, fill in the questions with the correct answers according to what you have read.

My Best Friend



I have a best friend, his name is Jevan. He is very warm, smart, and funny person. I know him because he is my classmate and we have the same hobby which is listening to music.

He is a little bit handsome boy and always wear glasses. Now, he is about 17 years old. He is slim and tall boy. His skin's color is light white. He looks cute with slanted eyes when he smile. That's why he has a sweet smile. His hair is a bit curly, blonde, and short.

Fun fact about him, he is a clown of my class. When the class is cancelled, he often tells us jokes in front of the class. His diction and silly act always make our class is full of laugh. He has a good self-confidence, that's why being a silly person and watched by all his fiends is not a big deal. Besides that, he is also nice and friendly person. I feel so lucky to have a silly and funny best friend like him.

1. Who is Jevan ?
2. What kind of person is jevan?
3. Mention the characteristics of Jevan's hair?
4. What jevan's eyes look like when he smiles?
5. What does Jevan like?

TASK II*Please fill in the blank with the correct words!*

I have a teacher at my school who I respect. She is Mrs. Susi, an English teacher. Mrs. Susi is still young so she is (1)_____ among students, she is still 30 years old. Although still young, Mrs. Susi is a (2)_____ teacher. Although firm, Mrs. Susi is actually very kind to each of her students.

Mrs. Susi has short hair and always (3)_____ neat at school. He wears glasses because he has an eye problem. Many male students really like her. According to many male students, Mrs. Susi is an authoritative and (4)_____ woman with a sharp nose. Mrs. Susi's skin is also white which makes it more attractive to many students.

Mrs. Susi is very concerned about all her students at school. He always (5)_____ to give proper and positive advice to the students. Mrs. Susi also succeeded in making all her students like English as a compulsory subject. She is very good at (6)_____ difficult material and can create a comfortable atmosphere.

- Popular
- Looks
- Tries

- ★ Disciplined
- ★ Cool
- ★ Explaining

TASK III

Look at the picture. Write **True** or **False**.

MY SISTER

1. My sister is doctor. _____
2. She has curly hair. _____
3. My sister has a pink cheek. _____
4. She has bandana in her hair. _____
5. He doesn't have mustasche. _____



TASK IV

Please match the description below with the correct picture beside!

1. He is someone who is tasked to interacting with patients, diagnosing medical problems, and successfully treating illness or injury, also help maintain or restore physical and mental health. ☐



2. She is someone who teaches students based on national curriculum guidelines within her specialist subject areas. Her duties also include assigning homework, grading tests, documenting progress, and keeping up with parent communication. ☐



3. They are one of the greatest assets of any country. They are the guardians of the nation and protect its citizens at all costs. Moreover, they're a very selfless lot who put the interest of the country above their personal interest. Their job is one of the toughest things to do in the world.

☐☐

4. She is someone who manages farms, ranches, greenhouses, nurseries, and other agricultural production organizations. She is involved in planting, cultivating, and supervising farm labor depending on the type of farm.

☐☐

5. They are first responder and rescuer extensively trained in firefighting, property, and the environment as well as to rescue people and in some cases also animals from dangerous situations.

☐☐

CONCLUSION :

It can be concluded that descriptive text (people) is